

STAFF REPORT ACTION REQUIRED

Further Amendment to the Green Roof Bylaw for Public and Separate School Board Buildings

Date:	April 26, 2012
To:	Planning and Growth Management Committee
From:	Acting Chief Planner and Executive Director, City Planning
Wards:	All
Reference Number:	Pg12027

DECISION HISTORY

At its meeting on April 19, 2012 the Planning and Growth Management Committee requested the Acting Chief Planner and Executive Director, City Planning, to report to the Planning and Growth Management Committee on May 17, 2012, on a by-law amendment to only allow an alternative option to the Green Roof Bylaw for new public and separate school buildings or additions where the area of the soft landscaping on a school site will be equal to or exceed the required areas of green roof.

This report will be submitted for the May 17th, 2012 meeting of Planning and Growth Committee.

CONTACT

Joe D'Abramo
A/Director Zoning Bylaw and Environmental Planning
City Planning Division
Tel. (416)-397-0251, Fax (416)-392-3821
Jdbramo@toronto.ca

SIGNATURE

Gregg Lintern	
Acting Chief Planner and Exe	ecutive Director, City Planning

[P:\2012\Cluster B\PLN/pg12027]